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We at the Kenmore Board of Trade are working on three projects in 
our village at the present time. 
 

The clock tower project has been in progress for quite some time 
but I am pleased to report that we are at about 75% on the funding 
part of the project.  If you or your friends and neighbors have not 
gotten involved yet, now is the time to get involved.  Contact us! 
 

The second project is road and lighting improvements for West    
Wilbeth Road and West Kenmore Boulevard.  We are working with 
the businesses there and also with the Akron City Administration on 
this project.  You can help with this by contacting the Mayor’s Office 
at 330-375-2345. 
 

The third project is the open house for available buildings on      
Kenmore Boulevard.  We are about ready to send out letters to  
owners to determine how many are interested in participating.  This 
project is a big project but the Akron City Administration is willing to 
help.  If you are willing to help in some way please let me know. 
 

Marco Sommerville, Director of the Akron Department of Planning 
and Urban Development, will be our guest speaker at the April 3rd, 
2013 meeting.  This will be a very good meeting so plan to attend. 
 

Thank you. 
 

David E. Culbertson, President KBOT 
culbertsonlaw@neo.rr.com 

Give Us Your Business Card!!! 
 

You use your business card to promote your company, right? 
 

Let the Kenmore Board of Trade help.  Drop off or mail some 
of your business cards to John at 1020 Kenmore Boulevard, 
Akron OH 44314, and he will make sure every new member-
ship package sent out will include your card, and your cards 
will be available at all KBOT and ABOTC lunch meetings for 

members to take.  Let us help promote your business! 



Meetings & Events 
 

KBOT Luncheon 
Wednesday April 3rd 

11:45 am to 1:00 pm 
The Church 

on the Boulevard 
754 Kenmore Boulevard 

Akron, Ohio  44314 
 

ABOTC Business Meeting 
Thursday April 4th 

8:00 am to 9:00 am 
Akron Family Restaurant 
250 West Market Street 

Akron, Ohio  44303 
 

South Akron Board 
Final 4 Reverse Raffle 

Monday April 8th 
See Article for Details 

 

North Akron Chamber 
of Commerce Luncheon 
Wednesday April 10th 
11:45 am to 1:00 pm 

New Hope 
Christian Fellowship 
1157 Riverside Drive 
Akron, Ohio  44310 

 

KBOT Director’s Meeting 
Thursday April 18th 

12:00 noon to 1:00 pm 
Thompson & Bishop Law Offices 

946 Kenmore Boulevard 
Akron, Ohio  44314 
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Sherrie L. Sanchez, 
Director of 
Admissions 

and Marketing 
at ManorCare, 
at the March 

KBOT Luncheon 

Our guest speaker at the April General Lunch Meeting will be 
Marco Sommerville, Akron City Director of Planning & Urban 

Development, who will speak about plans for Akron & Ward 9. 
Please plan to attend this informative meeting & enjoy a great hot 
lunch at The Church on the Boulevard, 754 Kenmore Boulevard. 

South Akron Board of Trade Final Four Reverse Raffle 
 

There is still time to buy tickets for the Monday April 8th South Akron 
Board of Trade's annual "Final Four Reverse Raffle" fundraiser, at Guys 
Party Center, 500 East Waterloo Road.  All proceeds will benefit area 
charities and organizations. Tickets for dinner and a chance to win the 
$1000 grand prize are $50, or you can attend the dinner for only 
$25.  There will be special door prize raffles with over $1000 in     
additional prizes, as well as side board raffles and more!  Doors open    
at 6:30 PM, so come on down, watch the games on a big screen TV,    
win lots of prizes & money, network with your fellow board members, 
and support our neighboring board of trade!  Please visit their web site 
for details at www.southakronboard.org or you can call Lenny Morella 
at 330-418-5482.  Door prizes also welcome! 

ABOTC 2013 Business Directory 
 

There will be a 2013 edition of the Akron Boards of Trade Council   
Business Directory (given free to all members).  The ABOTC Business 
Directory is an easy way to promote your business to your fellow     
members in the four boards which make up the Akron Boards of Trade 
Council.  The Yellow Page Directory listed in this directory will also be 
placed on the ABOTC web site at www.akronbot.com.  For information 
about advertising in the ABOTC Business Directory, please see the     
flyer included with this newsletter, or contact John Buntin Jr at     
330-745-5530 or john@kenmore-komics.com. 


